
Welcome to our Feelgood Friday assembly.

Enjoy the music while we wait for the classes to 

join.

Please mute your microphone while you wait.
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Message from Mrs McGonigleDear Parents and Carers,

There is so much going on in our our communities, across the country and globally, however, it is overwhelmingly a time 

for positivity and hope. Together we have managed fantastically during this time. It has been a time of unprecedented 
challenge and yet we have come together as a community to put the children and each other first. We have worked 

to ensure the minimum of disruption. Of course we have all faced challenges and we continue to face them but I 

could not be more proud to be a part of this amazing school and community. We have achieved so much during such 
a difficult period, I am excited and optimistic about what we can achieve as we move forward into spring/ summer.

This week we marked International Women's Day, and what incredible things women have achieved over the 

years. We continue to ensure our girls know how to thrive and stand out in areas dominated by males.

We remind all parents that they should not be booking holidays during term time as they will be unauthorised. It is a 
legal requirement for all children to be in school and after much disruption over the past 2 years, this is the best place 

for them to be. We have a National Day of Reflection on Wednesday 23 March, as we mark the first day of the 

national lockdown in the UK in 2020 due to Covid-19. I know many of you have faced many hurdles during this period.

We continue to pray for all those families engaged in or threatened by war or conflict anywhere in the world and to stop 
the blood and tears.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/13865002 - A link to support pupils.

Have a wonderful weekend and whatever you do, be kind.

Best wishes, Mrs McGonigle and Mr Fry

From the Headteacher’s Office…

Message from Mrs McGonigle and Mr Fry

Spring Term: Monday 21 Feb – Friday 1 April
Return to school: Tuesday 19 April

Wednesday 16 March: Year 4 swimming @ AM

Wednesday 23 March: National Day of Reflection

Dates & Events for the Diary

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/13865002


IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Covid has not gone away. If your child has any of these 
symptoms please do not send them to school and book a 

PCR test:

A high temperature

A new continuous cough
A loss of taste or smell.

PCR Tests can be booked at www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-

test

Or by calling 119

Please visit a testing centre if you can, rather than getting a 

postal test.

Lateral Flow Tests, the type you can collect from chemists. 

Please ensure you register your test results online

http://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test






IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Applying for free school meals is quick and simple to 
do using the online application form at

Click Here

Medication

If your child requires 

prescribed medication 
during the school day, 
you must complete a 

Medication form.

Injuries
(outside of school)

If your child has an 

injury, such as a 
broken bone, please 

do let us know as 

soon as possible. We 
will need to put a 

care plan in place 
before they return to 

school.

Illness/Other 
Absences

If your child is ill, 
please email or call

the school office on 

01733 262696 and 
select option 1 to 

leave a message. 
The absence line is 

available 24/7.

It is essential that we 

have up to date 
records for every child 

in school, 
particularly home 

address, email and 

mobile phone 
numbers. If you have 

moved or changed 
phone numbers, please 

call 01733 262696 or 

email 
office@mps.pkat.co.uk

PUPIL DETAILS

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

Healthy snacks & water 

bottles
Children can bring in a 

healthy snack to have 
at break time. This MUST 

NOT be chocolate or 
nuts – we are a nut free 

school.

Children must bring in a 
named water bottle.

We have introduced a new system for minor 

head bumps/ injuries. Instead of calling parents,
we are contacting parents/ carers via email 

when a child has a minor bump to the head. This 
system occurs successfully in other schools and 
does not expect parents to 'drop everything' to 

come into school if our qualified First Aiders have 
assessed them.

Head Injuries

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


NEW
AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 

FOR MIDDLETON 
CHILDREN



Class Champions
EYFS and Lower School

Filip
3ET

Jack

3OW

Learning with our head, heart and hands

Moises

2RT/PO

Lilly-Mae
2KB

Lily

3OW

Alex
3ET

Madi

2RT/PO

Buzz
Butterflies

Macy-
Lea

Ladybirds

Milan

Robins

Izza
Owls

Henry
Ladybirds 

Maram
Butterflies 



Class Champions 
Upper School

Violet

4CP

Learning with our head, heart and hands

Riker

4NB

Nicola

4CP

Benita

4NB

Isabelle

Y6

Sidney

4CP

William
Y6

Lily

5AA

Filip

5AAOlly

5AH/MS

Sophie
Y6

Orestas
4CP

Sarthak

Y6



If your child achieves a 'Personal Best' out of 
school, please email a photo to 

office@mps.pkat.co.uk so we can share their 
wonderful achievements on this page every 
week.

Boris in Year 4 completed 

Level 2 in swimming.

Onyx 4NB, passed his 1st grading of Karate. He now has 
the next colour belt and is working hard to gain his next, 
as Onyx passed with a high grade, he can now try for his 

new belt in 3 months rather than 6.
We are all very proud of him as he was very nervous on 
his first lesson, but he overcame and passed within 5 

lessons.

Lukas 5AH/MS passed his Grade 1 

piano Performance exam and 

passed with distinction in ABRSM 

(The Associated Board of the 

Royal Schools of Music). 

He is very proud!

Lilliannah (2KB) was a star of the 
class today in her karate class

mailto:office@ravensthorpe.peterborough.sch.uk


A good experience for the 

boys at the Utilita Kids Cup 

Regional Finals in Reading, 

Berkshire, representing 

Peterborough United on 
Monday. They got to meet an 

ex professional footballer, 

Ashley Williams. The player of 

the tournament was Will, who 

was phenomenal in goal!

Sports this week

#Healthy

selfie

Mr Burrows playing 
rugby outside of 

school.

Mrs

Margerson 

completed 

the 

Cambridge 
half 

marathon!



Reception SFA – Words and Roads Take us Places

In Reception, we are learning about 

how people communicate with each 
other and how people get around.



Reception
Creative Lab

In the creative lab we have used 
the playdough, junk modelling 

materials and construction 

resources to build and create 

vehicles.



Reception
Creative Lab

We have also 
used pencil to 

draw self-

portraits and 

communicate 

emotions and 
feelings.



Reception
Outside Lab

In the outside lab we have used plastic 
cups and string to make our own 

telephones and we have used these to 

communicate with our friends. We 

have also built ramps for vehicles to 

travel down.



Reception
Literacy Lab

In the Literacy lab we have been talking 
to each on the telephone and writing 

down messages. We have been writing 

letters and postcards. We have also been 

learning how to sign letters.



Reception
Maths Lab

In the Maths lab we have been playing 
bingo to help us to recognise the numerals 

0 to 20. We have also been counting cars 

and 'driving' cars around on numerals in 

the correct formation.



Reception
Wheels on the Bus We have also learnt 

the song The 

Wheels on the Bus 

and we would like 

to sing it to you.



Birthdays this week

Happy Birthday from everyone at Middleton!

Jayden

9

Beon
9

Viktorija
8

Dominik
11

Abel

8

Eric

10

Miss 

Marsh



Celebrate 
everything 
you have 

achieved this 
week.

You are all 
AMAZING!



Kool & The Gang -

Celebration (Official 

Music Video) -

YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3GwjfUFyY6M

